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RUTH ANN MADILL

Sarah Jane and family: Aunt Ruth was always very special to us. We have many fond memories of visits with her and Uncle Clarence. Our
thoughts are with you at this time. Hold each other tight.

Ross & Carol Withall

April 3, 2021

Good bye Auntie Ruth. Miss your voice already. Take care Janie and family. Love to all. Nancy Bell and Jimpy Potter

Nancy

April 3, 2021

Howard and I have many good memories of Ruth and Dilly. Although she was my aunt we were very close in age and were close during
those early years. Condolences to Jane and grandchildren. With sympathy, Ed and Howard Bell

Ed Bell

April 3, 2021

I send my condolences to you and to your family during this time of sorrow. The Bible gives a real hope and promises that your loved one
will soon come back to life in a peaceful paradise on the earth where death will be no more. (John 5:28, 29; Revelation 21:4)

Gail Ellis

April 3, 2021

Sarah, We are so very sorry to hear about the loss of your mother. You were such a supportive daughter and we hope you can focus on
many wonderful memories that you had together.

Jean and Paul HInderyckx

April 4, 2021

So sorry for your loss. Our thoughts & prayers are with you during this.time.

Mike & Tina Leo

April 4, 2021

Our condolences to you all during this very difficult time Ruth was a strong compassionate woman. We are honoured to have known her

Darlene and Roger Blake

April 4, 2021



Prayers and condolences to the family Sorry to hear this - Sarah Jane our thoughts are with you Laurie and Claude

Laurie Mailloux

April 4, 2021

I was very saddened to hear of your mom and grand mom passing. I will keep you in mindful thoughts during these days.

Debra Davis

April 5, 2021

My Sympathies to Ruth's family. I met Ruth when we started our Wasaga Beach PROBUS group. She was always ready with ideas and
helping with activities. She was a still a member of our Probus. We will always remember Ruth as one of our Founding Members. Shirley
Coates-Male

Shirley Coates-Male

April 5, 2021

My sincere condolences to Ruth's family. I am also a founding member of Probus at the Beach and enjoyed Ruth's sense of humour and
kindness. Sincerely, Betty Horne

Betty Horne

April 5, 2021



